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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues,

We are delighted to once again be with you through the June issue of the Turkish Journal of Obstetrics and Gynecology, 
the scientific publication of the Turkish Society of Gynecology and Obstetrics, as the second issue of 2025. In this issue, a 
considerable number of studies submitted by international scientists were evaluated. 

After a rigorous selection process, ten articles with the highest scientific merit were included in the June issue. Eight of these are 
original research articles, while two are meta-analyses and review articles. 

Additionally, the oral presentations delivered at the National Congress organized by the Turkish Gynecologic Oncology 
Foundation on April 5-6, 2025, in Ankara, have been published as a supplement to this issue. 

We hope to meet you again in future issues of our scientific journal, which continues to advance with the principle of striving for 
excellence together. 

Ercan Yilmaz, Prof. MD.

Fatih Sendag, Prof. MD.


